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August 13, 2014
Re: Reference Letter for Shannon Hilton and Hil-Com Inc.

To Whom it may concern:

With reference to Shannon Hilton and Hil-Com, we wish to comment on his performance on
MRI projects as follows:

We have known Shannon, and have worked with him, for approximately 10+ years. In those
10+ years of business, we have been involved with him on a number (>100) of diagnostic
imaging projects including MRI suites and installations where we provided engineering
services. Shannon was the project manager and/or general contractor for these projects and
in each case has been exceptional in his workmanship and his attention to detail. We have
found Shannon to be honest, truthful, diligent, and to have provided fair and impartial
representation for his clients.

As a Project Supervisor, Shannon has provided consistent leadership with resolve to work
through the inevitable challenges that arise during a project. His ability to interact with the
Client, Consultants, and Contractors, understand the Scope of the Work, and communicate
effectively with all players are noteworthy. Callidus Engineering does not hesitate in
recommending Shannon and Hil-Com for consideration on MRI projects.

Yours very truly,
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S. Grant Hall, P. Eng.
Callidus Engineering



